be completely cleaned up or fixed within the next few days.

SUDBURY BOARD OF SELECTMEN
PUBLIC STATEMENT

The problems of the recent storm (downed trees and power failures) may not

of Selectmen, in conjunction with other town departments, is asking that you
read carefully the statements made below:

1.

10.

11.

12,

Anyone needing water should go to their nearest fire station or call Fire
Headquarters (443-2239).

Anyone with basement flooding should contact Fire Headquarters (443-2239).

If you intend to leave your house for any extended period of time, call"
Police Headquarters (443-8862).

Check food carefully for spoilage before eating. If any questions, call the
Board of Health (443-8891).

Please check on any elderly neighbors. If any problems, call the Sudbury
Public Health Nursing Office (443-2545), or the Fire Department (443-2239)
at night.

If electric wires connected to house are down, call the Fire Department.

Don't pull branches or fallen trees off electric wires.

If power still is out, unplug all utilities...freezers, refrigerators, etc.,
so when power does come back on, it doesn't damage motors or compressors.

Place all cut-up brush near the roadway (the town will attempt to pick up as
soon as possible) or take to the Sudbury Sanitary Landfill. The three-foot
length rule has been suspended for ten (10) days.

The upper Town Hall is available for sleeping, if necessary; call Fire
Department (443-2239). Cots and blankets will be provided.

If you are still without power Friday, May 13, please call the Fire
Headquarters (443-2239).

Therefore, the Board

All emergencies should be reported to the Police and Fire Departments immediately.

May 12, 1977
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